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Bermudez, Brianna, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dailey, Aaron <AMDAILEY@eprod.com> 
Monday, April 02, 2012 1:41 PM 
VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD 
'Ross Kennemer' 
RE: Enterprise Lat 2C-45 line leak-apparent GW impact discovered today 

Understood and will comply. I do believe that we will be able to excavate the contamination out and get clean water 
samples. We will ensure that the State is involved in this process. 
Sincerely, 
aaron 

505/599-2286 
505/427-1719 cell 

—Original Message— 
From: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD [mailto:Glenn.VonGonten@state.nm.us1 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 9:11 AM 
To: Dailey, Aaron; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Enterprise Lat 2C-45 line leak-apparent GW impact discovered today 

—Original Message— 
From: Dailey, Aaron fmailto:AMDAILEY(5)eprod.com1 
Sent: Saturday, March 31, 2012 10:20 AM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD 
Cc: 'rkennemer@animasenvironmental.com' 
Subject: Enterprise Lat 2C-45 line leak-apparent GW impact discovered today 

Wanted to communicate an apparent GW impact as a result of a 4" natural gas gathering line leak. Lat 2C-45, Sec 25, T 
25 N R 6 W, Lat 36.38347 N, Lon.-107.41676 This was discovered today at approximately 9:00 am while removing 
contaminated soil and investigating the impact. 
I also left a message on your phone with these details this morning, Glenn. 

Animas Environmental is on site and will be providing the third party environmental oversight and support for this 
impacted area. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Aaron 

Enterprise environmental 
(505)427-1719 

Aaron, 

Thanks for the notice. Please follow up with a C-141 to both Aztec and Santa Fe. 

Glenn 
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This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are 
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. 
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